
 

M E M O R A N D U M  
 

Date: July 15, 2024 

To: City Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker,  
Planning, Zoning and Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: Temporary Vendors License Application – Ray Drea Studios, LLC 

 

The Planning & Zoning Office has received a Temporary Vendors License 

Application from Ray Drea Studios, LLC. The request is to sell fine art and 
paintings during the Sturgis Rally beginning August 1, 2024, and continuing 

through August 11, 2024. 

The application was received more than 60 days prior to the start of the event.   

Ray Drea Studios, LLC has a South Dakota Sales Tax Number. 

Ray Drea Studios, LLC will be selling inside of 629 Main Street 

This vendor has operated annually in Deadwood for several years and has met 
all legal requirements set forth in Deadwood Codified Ordinances. 

The Planning and Zoning Commission approved the Temporary Vendors License 
Application on Wednesday, July 3, 2024. 

Recommended Motion: 

Approve/Deny the Temporary Vendors License Application for Ray Drea Studios, 
LLC. 
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